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Comments: The current situation is both dangerous to public, a nuisance to neighbors, and a threat to the City of

Colorado Springs water system through the likely hood of lead entering the water system.  Each shooting area is

collection point for trash and debris.  The shooting sports industry causes this menace onto the public land and

takes no action to help control the predictable outcomes. The unrestricted allowance of target shooting increases

the chances of wildland fire through bullet strikes into receptive fuel beds and the use of exploding targets.  To do

nothing to manage these threats to the public would be a dereliction of duty.  Option two is the only practicable

solution. 


